
1197 Clifton Road

Summerton, SC 29148

March 24,2A21,

TO WOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am a resident of Clarendon County in the District I school area. I have a granddaughter and a

great granddaughter living in my home. Both are school aged, and both could use some after

school help. At one time. Briggs - De Laine - Pearson Foundation operated an after-school

tutorial program but had to end it because there was no suitable building in the Summerton

area they could use. When I ask about the program, I am told that they have a building started

but do not have the money to finish it. That program is greatly needed in this area and I hope

that they can get it finished soon. Since Covid 19, our children have fallen further behind. Itruly

support Briggs = De Laine = Pearson and the programs they offer in our community.

Sincerely,

Marv L. Sineleton ,i'- .1----WAd,f*#M.O


